
 

 
 
 
 
 

Rescheduling of Upcoming School Events 
 
Circular No: HB/AC/25.26/47                                                           Dated: 23/06/2025  
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings! 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances and the upcoming long weekend, the school has 
decided to reschedule the following events to ensure the convenience of both students 
and teachers: 

1. Habitat Model United Nations Conference 
➔ Previous Date: Saturday, 28th June 2025 
➔ New Date: Thursday, 26th June 2025 
➔ Timing: During school hours 

 
2. Islamic Week Grand Finale 

➔ Previous Date: Thursday, 26th June 2025 
➔ New Date: Monday, 30th June 2025 
➔ Timing: During school hours 

 

Further details will be communicated to students by the respective teachers in charge. 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 
Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati 

 


